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Comments: Please let the record show that I am vehemently against expanding the boundary lines for the

Targhee Resort. 

 

Based on the DEIS report, expanding the resort beyond its current boundary would be horrific for wildlife, the

environment, and our community.

 

Alternative 3 is the only option to preserve our valuable natural resources.  I support keeping  Targhee inbounds,

without the restaurant on Fred's Mountain.  The mountain-top restaurant would be an eyesore.

 

 Resort boundary expansions in Alternatives 2, 4, and 5 all violate conservation priorities in the Greater

Yellowstone Ecosystem.   I regularly access the wilderness adjacent to Grand Targhee Resort. Privatizing that

land at the expense of wildlife would be a loss for me and others in my community. Please keep Targhee

inbounds.

 

Thank you-

Cynthia Dietzmann


